
Survey
At Star we love that we are 
ambitious and innovative. Please 
check you parentmail for a survey 
regarding the school day. We would 
very much like to continue with the 
current timings and are writing to you 
to explain our reasons for this.
All completed surveys 
will be entered into a prize 
draw for £50 shopping voucher.

Weekly Newsletter - 4/03/22
Dear  Parents,
What a wonderful week all 
about books! After two years,
world book day was back! It 
was so lovely to see all the children 
dressed up as characters from their 
favourite books. Well done to everyone 
and especially to our parents who 
supported the day. We continue to 
encourage our parents and children to 
grow their love of reading, exploring books 
every day! Some of our children were 
fortunate enough to go to Stratford Library 
where they met an author and an 
illustrator, they were blown away and all 
have new books to read. 
Children have been read to by all adults in 
the school, alongside class competitions:
The winners of the Book Cafe are

1V, 2P, 3H, 4R, 5R, 6S. 
Children were rewarded with drinks, 
treats, decorations and more books!

Best wishes
Ms Von

Peace in the World

War and conflict are incredibly difficult subjects for people of any 
age. Working with pupils to try and untangle complicated 
thoughts and feelings is not easy. However, safe spaces in which 
to gently explore distressing world events can provide huge 
reassurance to children and prompt them to share their thoughts. 
We remind pupils that school is safe space to share worries and 
concerns. Articles 38, war and armed conflicts, and Article 39, 
recovery from trauma and integration are being considered 
carefully in school.

World Book Day


